
                                        

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

          
Headteachers: Sue Dyer and Sally Short 

 Chair of Governors:Ian Sizmur (infant) and Daniel Taylor (junior) 
 

                                   Joint Message from Mrs Dyer and Mrs Short 

Summer First Half Term Events 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we continue to work together to further enrich the lives of your children, we would like to let you know 

about the shared events we have planned for the first half of the summer term.  

Event Infant & Nursery School and Junior School 

St George’s Day  
Wednesday 23rd 

April 

ST GEORGE’S DAY 
We would like to invite all the children to come to school 
wearing red and white, England shirts or Beaver, Cub, 

Rainbow and Brownie uniforms. 
 

SUN SAFETY 

5TH – 9TH 

MAY  

WRAP SPLAT HAT – SUN SAFETY WEEK 
An opportunity to reiterate key sun safety messages with 

the children. 

Thursday 8th May 
 

VE DAY 80 YEARS 
We would like to invite the children to come to school 

wearing red, white and blue or stay in school uniform if 
they prefer. 

  

  

On the theme of “Together for Good".  
During the week we will be focussing on how our 

community can provide us with a sense of belonging, 
safety, and support in challenging times, and give us 

purpose. 

WALK TO SCHOOL 

FROM BRIERY WAY 

PARK 

THURSDAY 

   15TH MAY 

WALKING CROCODILE 
Walk from Briery Way Park in the morning as a Hobletts 
Community at 8.30am. Wear our best school uniform to 

remind ourselves that our school community can support us 
with our mental health. 

WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK! 
19TH-23RD 

MAY 2025     

  

   

     

THE GREAT SPACE WALK 19TH TO 23RD MAY 2025 
We invite all the children to walk, wheel, cycle or scoot to 
school every day this week, as we support Walk to School 

Week once again. Each day will have a different focus 
which we will discuss in school. Thank you for remembering 

helmets and for not cycling/scooting on school site. 

Further information about all of these events will follow in the coming weeks.  

Sue Dyer and Sally Short 

Hobletts Manor Junior School 
Adeyfield Road 

Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 

HP2 5JS 
01442 251 805 

 

       Hobletts Manor Infants’ and Nursery School  
                               Adeyfield Road  
                          Hemel Hempstead  
                                    Herts  
                                 HP2 5JS  
                            01442 213854 

Mental Health 

Awareness 

Week 122h -

16th May 2025 


